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Early this month, I posted about WWF’s report on the dismal state of compliance with the
FAO’s voluntary Code of Conduct for Responsible Fisheries. Now Rebecca Bratspies notes
on IntLawGrrls that FAO is scheduled to release its biennial report on the state of the
world’s fisheries on March 2, and that “[t]he news is not likely to be good.” Bratspies points
out that millions of women are hit especially hard by fisheries declines.
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